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On February 4, the Novopolotsk Ski Track - 2023 city
sports festival was held in the Novopolotsk Park of
Culture and Leisure

February 4 - the team of the Polotsk CSMC took part in the annual sports festival
"Novopolotsk ski track - 2023", which for decades has united fans of one of the most popular
and mass sports.

Popularization of cross-country skiing and mass attraction of the population to a healthy
lifestyle - these are the goals set annually by the organizers of the winter holiday.

Good weather, cloudless clear sky, cheerful mood of the participants - all this created the
atmosphere of a sports festival!
Participants received a charge of vivacity and energy, positive emotions and good mood!


